My family and I are sorry to say that
Jean

passed away on the 11th of July

The service will be held at 11.30am
on the
14th of August
at
Bentley Crematorium, Ongar Road, Brentwood,
CM15 9RZ.

Refreshments will be served
after the service
at
Downham Hall, Castledon Road, Downham,
CM11 1LG

I hope you can come
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